

## LOTHIAN RURITAN CLUB, INC.

## A COMMUNITY OF PEOPLE MEETING COMMUNITY NEEDS

October 15, 2023

To all Lothian Ruritan Club Citrus Fruit customers:

We are sorry to announce that the Lothian Ruritan Club will no longer be selling Florida Citrus fruit. The past few years have been very difficult times for the fruit growers to maintain quality due to weather challenges, disease and maintaining competitive prices. As a result, it also has been difficult for our Club to also offer our customers quality fruit at reasonable prices.

We want to sincerely thank all our loyal customers who, over these many years, purchased fruit. That generous support enabled our Club to support many local community programs and charities over the years, including the South County Assistance Network and its Food Bank program.

Please consider supporting our other fundraisers such as our "Burger Burn" stand at Greenstreet Garden's Fall Festival and our annual Spring Spaghetti Dinner held each March at Mt. Zion United Methodist Church. Direct donations to The Lothian Ruritan Club can be sent to our Post Office Box 43 Lothian MD 20711. Any ideas for additional fundraising projects are welcome and can be sent to the above address.

Thank You,
The Officers and Members
Lothian Ruritan Club